Rocky Mountain Spiritual Fellowship 10 South Sherman Street, # 101 Denver, CO. 80209

John Brick 3072 W. Monmouth Avenue Englewood, CO. 80110

October 30, 1992

Dear John,

The Rocky Mountain Spiritual Fellowship needs your **\$upport!** The *Urantia Book* readers in this area have been very active this year with outreach efforts and programs to nurture our community. Some of the programs that Rocky Mountain Spiritual Fellowship has sponsored include:

- · The Christmas play last December.
- The Easter Service in April.
- Our largest Introduction to the Urantia Book during June.
- · Outreach booth at the Peoples' Fair in Denver.
- The Frontier Conference in September.
- Plans are already underway for the Annual Thanksgiving Dinner.
- We added 40 new people to our membership and now have a working community of 120 members.
- · We are happy to fund the phone program, an outreach project, for another year.
- Ongoing newsletter to bring you information on local activities.
- · Phone Directories are mailed out twice yearly at Fellowship expense.
- Hosting the General Council Meeting.
- 1993 Frontier Conference.

As you know, the Fellowship no longer charges any annual dues. This is the <u>first</u> time that the Rocky Mountain Spiritual Fellowship has solicited for your financial support in the many worthwhile endeavors that you've participated in. We anticipate 1993 to be our <u>most</u> active and fruitful year ever!

If introducing new readers to the Urantia Book and continuing to produce these spiritual programs and events are **important** to you... please consider supporting our efforts with a generous contribution. We've enclosed a return envelope for your convenience. Please take the time to mail it out today.

Note, that your contribution is 100% tax deductible. Make donations payable to: Rocky Mountain Spiritual Fellowship. No amount is too small.

God Bless You,

Vaula J. Wampoon
Paula Thompson

John Hay

Carol Hay

The Coordinating Committee

Tim Hobbs

Mary Jo Garascia